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January 29, 2017 

 

 

 

TO:   Kerry Radcliff, Editor 

   Washington State Register 

   Office of the Code Reviser 

 

FROM:  Wendy Barcus  

   HCA Rules Coordinator 

 

 

SUBJECT: Withdrawing Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

WSR 15-22-009 

 

 

The Health Care Authority requests withdrawal of the Preproposal Statement of Inquiry filed as 

WSR 15-22-009, distributed in the 15-22 State Register, regarding WAC 182-550-2600. The 

agency intends to refile the Preproposal Statement of Inquiry at a later date. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 


